
 
 
 

NOTICE OF NUNAVUT WILDLIFE 
MANAGEMENT BOARD PUBLIC 

HEARING 
 
 

Notice is provided on May 14, 2007 that the Nunavut Wildlife 
Management Board (NWMB) will hold a public hearing concerning 
the NWMB’s proposed new Allocation Policy for Commercial Marine 
Fisheries. 
 
Dates and times of the hearing:  
June 12 and 13, 2007: daily from 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. and 1:30 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. 
The NWMB may also hold one or more evening sessions: 7:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. 
 
Location of the hearing: 
The hearing will take place in the City of Iqaluit at the Navigator Inn. 
 
Attendance and participation at the hearing: 
The hearing will be open to the public, although part of the hearing may be 
conducted in camera; where the NWMB considers that confidential or sensitive 
matters may be disclosed or discussed. The primary parties at the hearing are 
expected to be the members of Nunavut’s Fishing Industry, the Government of 
Nunavut, the Department of Fisheries and Oceans and Nunavut Tunngavik 
Incorporated.  
 
The NWMB will make a decision regarding its proposed new Allocation Policy for 
Commercial Marine Fisheries following the conclusion of the hearing. 
 
How to obtain more information: 
To receive more information about the hearing or to obtain a copy of the NWMB’s 
proposed new Allocation Policy for Commercial Marine Fisheries, please contact 
the NWMB: 
 

NUNAVUT WILDLIFE MANAGEMENT BOARD 
P.O. Box 1379, Iqaluit, NU, X0A 0H0 

Phone: (867) 975-7300 
Fax: (867) 975-7320 

E-mail: aaningmiuq@nwmb.com 
Website: www.nwmb.com  
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